
Potter  School  kids  hold
“Souper  Bowl”  to  benefit
C.O.A.

Well done Potter School!

Congratulations are in order for Potter School kids who made a
tremendous effort to make a difference in their community. In
honor of the Super Bowl, they held a “Souper Bowl” of their
own. Kids collected non-perishable food items to benefit the
folks at the Dartmouth Council on Aging.

In the Souper Bowl, each of the 20 classes went head-to-head
in a friendly competition to see who could bring in the most
cans of food. A 3rd grade class won with a total of 203 cans
and the entire school won with a whopping contribution of
1,778 cans to the Dartmouth Council on Aging’s food bank!

The kids, teachers, and parents deserve a pat on the back for
a superlative job well done!
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